
 

Year 2 Newsletter 
Friday 25th February 2022 

 

Our Christian Value this week is Joy.  
Jesus brought joy to the world. Who brings you joy? 

  
Hello Parents, 
Welcome back and we hope you have had a restful and joyful half term holiday. 
This half term our theme for learning is Minibeast Madness! We will be investigating and learning about minibeasts and 
their micro-habitats in our science work and enjoying lots of minibeast themed stories in our English activities and 
work. 
 
Learning This Week 
This week in our English activities we have enjoyed sharing the story ‘The Very Greedy Bee’ by Steve Smallman, made 
our own bee models and have written instructions for Class 1 to make their own models. 
In our maths work we have been focusing on division as grouping and sharing, using sorting hoops and counters to 
solve simple division calculations and use the basic notation for recording division calculations. 
 
Learning Next Week  
We will be looking at the stories ‘Superworm’ and ‘The Snail and the Whale’ by Julia Donaldson and planning and 
writing their own stories. In Maths we will continue practising division as grouping and compare and order 
measurements – lengths, heights and masses.  
In Science we will explore and compare the differences between things that are living, dead and have never lived and 
identify habitats which provide basic needs for animals and plants. Our RE work will focus on spring and new life 
symbols. 
 
Diary Dates 
Monday 28th February – Rare Disease Day  
Wednesday 2nd March – Ash Wednesday & Jubilee Tree planning begins 
Monday 7th March – Positive Parenting Event @ 6.00pm - 7.00pm (see flyer) 
Wednesday 16th March – Parents’ Evening 3.30 – 6.00pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Homework 
Spellings – set by Miss Courtney each week. 
Reading – 10 min daily. Please sign your child’s reading record. 
English – All about Honeybees Comprehension 
Maths – Division by sharing or grouping 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/5-7-years 
 
Please remember to stay safe when accessing online learning activities. 

 Always check content is appropriate and safe for your child to view. 

 Set parental controls on all devices your child uses.  

 Set strict broadband filters to block inappropriate content. 

 
Please contact us via the following emails if you have any queries:  
class2@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
h.courtney@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
Thank you, 
Mrs Ramsay and Miss Courtney 
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Certificates  
 

Congratulations to our shining stars this 
week. Keep up the great work everyone! 

 
Christian Value of Joy 25/2/22 – Rhema 

For her joyful approach to everything she 
does. 

 
Curriculum Award 25/2/22 - Ethan 

For great improvement with his written 
work in all subjects. 

 
Star Writer 25/2/22 – Archie 

For working hard to improve his 
handwriting and presentation this week. 

 
Star Reader 25/2/22 - Ebony 

For her enthusiasm and effort to improve 
her reading skills. 

 

 
 

 

Positive Parenting – Moving Forward 
All KS1 parents are invited to attend 
this one hour session on Monday 7th 

March. 
Please come along to find out ways to 
support/help your child post-lockdown. 
All parents attending will be entered 
individually into a draw to win a £40  
family cinema voucher and a £50 Jump 
Maniax voucher.  
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